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Project:  Streetlighting upgrade project 

Client:  London Borough of Kensington & Chelsea, Hammersmith & Fulham 

Contractor:  F M Conway 

 
 
Charles Endirect Ltd was approached by a number of contractors with regards to the London Borough of 

Kensington & Chelsea, Hammersmith and Fulham project. This was a new contract to start in 2017 and expected 

to run for 5 years.  One item for consideration was the Isolator product to be used on the street lighting system. 

The decision was to be made based on factors of electrical safety, durability, quality, adaptability, and price.   

 

FM Conway was successful in winning the contract and Charles Endirect Ltd was chosen to supply the Isolators as 

the available range matched or exceeded the required specification.  

 

Cable management was achieved through the use of Charles Endirect Extension boxes. The variety available 

enabled all the cables used on the network to be easily terminated. 

  

Through correct selection of isolator types all the necessary outgoing feeds could be accommodated, including 

the use of Charles Endirect Festive units for decorative lighting. 

 

The choice of the correct product was not the only factor to influence the final decision. Charles Endirect has a 

proven track record of providing reliable support for this type of project. With a team of highly trained and 

dedicated staff, including an Area Sales Manager, Stores Manager, Customer Services Manager and 

Administration Team. Backed up by a rigorous Quality Management System that ensures the highest standards 

are met and maintained. 

 

 

  


